
Alexandra Palace and Park Panel 29 NOVEMBER  2007     
 
         
Would Members of the Panel please note the following comments of the 
Director of Resources of the LB Haringey in respect of the report for 
consideration on 29 November 2007. 
 

Item 4 -Appointment of a director to the Board of Alexandra Palace 
Trading Limited  

 
The Director of Resources has no comments in respect of the 
contents of the report and the recommendations contained therein.
   


